
EXHIBIT 3 
LOCAL GOVERNING BODY APPROVAL 

 
 

 
I, Sam Kooiker,  Mayor of Rapid City, am writing on behalf of the Rapid City Council in support 
of the following proposed project: 

 
 

Single Family Housing Unit    
 

140 Doolittle Street, Rapid City, SD 57701  
 

1 Unit        
 
 
The project will be a newly constructed unit targeted to a very low- or extremely low-income 
family making less than 60% AMI. 
 
The market study provided by the applicant which was undertaken by Black Hills Area Habitat 
for Humanity and completed on February 19, 2014 has been provided to this governing body. 
 
Attached are the meeting minutes dated    , 2014   evidencing approval 
from the local governing body.   
 
 
 
 
       Sam Kooiker                                                                                                    Mayor                                 

Name                                                                                                                    Title 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                              
                Signature                                                                                                             Date 
 
 
 
ATTEST        
                Pauline Sumption, Finance Officer 
 


